

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Fax: (0161) 205 1047

14th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

We are unfortunately in our last week without 3 bubbles and a few members of staff. It is far from an ideal end to an already difficult year but thank you for supporting us and for all the children that are attending their live lessons.

Further to my letter last week regarding the classes, I need to tell you that due to a change in circumstances Mr Roper will not be returning to the Academy in September so we would like to wish him all the best. We have however appointed a new teacher so Mr Wood will be joining us in September and we will do our best to get 25 to meet him before we finish but if not he will meet them in September.

The Leadership team are currently working on the timetables for next year so we will get start and finish times, entrances and exits to you in the first week of September by email. We are currently planning to keep some staggers to the start and end of the day as it has been a positive for Health and Safety and Safeguarding but these staggers will be reduced.

Can I also remind all parents about school uniform as this as slipped over these months and from September we will be expecting full uniform every day and school PE kit on PE days. See below if you are buying uniform over the holidays.

The uniform consists of:

- · White polo shirt (either plain or with Academy logo)
- · Red sweatshirt or cardigan (with Academy logo)
- · Black or dark grey shorts, trousers or skirts
- Black shoes
- · Red gingham dresses can be worn in the summer

PE kit:

- black, grey or navy blue shorts and a white t-shirt for PE.
- plain black or grey PE trainers or pumps
- · tracksuit bottoms/black leggings for colder weather

Sweatshirts, polo shirts, shorts and bags with the Academy logo can be purchased from Ziggi's, Harpurhey.

Thank you to the parents who have completed the form letting us know about the day they are taking for Eid celebrations. If you haven't done so yet please check your emails and complete as soon as possible.

Mrs Crew













